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Dear Parents / Carers  

Year 11 Prom was a huge success last night and I hope all of the students enjoyed the event.  It was lovely to see everyone in 
their evening wear looking so glamourous and congratulations to our Prom King and Queen, Brandon and Chloe.  I must also 
acknowledge Liam, who threw some very impressive shapes on the dance floor, easily winning Best Dancer!  I would like to 
thank Mrs Bedwell who once again worked tirelessly in making the venue look spectacular, assisted by Ms Bett.  I know their 
hard work was greatly appreciated by all who attended.  We have Year 13 Prom next week so please do look out for photos! 

 Our first Diversity Student Conference was incredible and I was so impressed by the participation and enthusiasm of the groups 
involved.  Massive thanks to Ms Molly Kemp, our keynote speaker for the day, who inspired all who participated. 

Thank you to our Unity group for some informative and interesting assemblies this week and we are all looking forward to the 
upcoming Unity Festival.   

Huge congratulations to Imogen Wilson who has qualified for the English Schools' Athletic Championships in Manchester next 
week and will be competing in the 300m.  I also had the pleasure of meeting with Mia Keating this week who is currently         
excelling in a number of throwing events and I look forward to following more of her achievements over the coming athletics 
season. 

We had a couple of trips this week – thank you to all staff who attended the Theatre Trip to Wycombe with Year 7 and 8 and the 
Year 12 Teambuilding Trip to Southend was enjoyed by all.  The rain stayed off and I hear that the ice cream hut were pleased to 
serve 54 ice creams! 

 Year 12 Parents’ Evening worked well via video this week – thank you to all who engaged.  We do encourage communication 
throughout the year with our teaching staff so you are welcome to email teachers throughout the year if you have any queries or 
concerns.  

Mr Mitchell will be welcoming our incoming Year 7 students next week for their Year 6 transition days and has some great             
activities planned for the two days.  Sadly our Makaton event scheduled for next week has been postponed so we will keep you 
updated with the new date when it has been confirmed.  

Have a lovely weekend. Danny Edwards, Headteacher 

Weekly Calendar  
 

Monday 4th July 
• Year 11 to Year 12 Induction Day 
• ‘Planet Earth’ Assembly 

Tuesday 5th July • Year 6 Induction Day 

Wednesday 6th July 
•      Year 6 Induction Day 
•      Year 10 & 12 to Wessex School Sports Day 

Thursday 7th July 

• Year 10 Parents’ Evening 

• Duke of Edinburgh BRONZE Assessed Expedition  

• Art Exhibition - 4.30pm-7pm 

Friday 8th July 
• Science CREST Showcase Event - 1.45pm—3.30pm 

(Parents welcome to attend) 

  

Cox Green Newsletter 
 

4th July—8th July 2022 Committed to Achievement 

 

Dates for your diary 

Unity Festival - Year 7 and 8 - Wednesday 13th July 9am –12.30pm 

Sports Day - All Years - Thursday 14th July 

 

http://www.coxgreen.com/
https://www.facebook.com/coxgreenschool
https://twitter.com/CoxGreenSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Eprofile%3ACoxGreenSchool&ref_url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.coxgreen.com%2F
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Year 10 
 

Jayne & Phoebe Gichuhi - for helping someone who had fallen off his bike. 

 

Celebrating Success  

Our Stars of the Week Committed to Achievement 

 

 

 

Sixth Form Stars 

Year 7 

Imogen Bishop, Grace Watkins & Charlotte Lemonnier  

- for amazing kindness in supporting a fellow Year 7 this week. 

Recent Letters  

 

• Year 7 Assessment and Reporting Update 

 

• Year 8 Assessment and Reporting Update 

 

• Year 10 Assessment and Reporting Update 

 

• Year 12 Assessment and Reporting Update 

 

•  Year 9 Assessment and Reporting Update 

 

• Prescribed Medicine Form 2022-23 

 

Star of the week 

Harry Holden                                                                              
- for making such good use of study periods. 

 

 

Random Acts of Kindness 

Aaron Bhambra                                                                             
- for having such empathy this week when one of his 

peers needed it. 

https://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/component/weblinks/?task=weblink.go&catid=91:letters-2021-22&id=1581:year-7-assessment-and-reporting-update
https://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/component/weblinks/?task=weblink.go&catid=91:letters-2021-22&id=1580:year-8-assessment-and-reporting-update
https://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/component/weblinks/?task=weblink.go&catid=91:letters-2021-22&id=1579:year-10-assessment-and-reporting-update
https://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/component/weblinks/?task=weblink.go&catid=91:letters-2021-22&id=1578:year-12-assessment-and-reporting-update
https://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/component/weblinks/?task=weblink.go&catid=91:letters-2021-22&id=1577:year-9-assessment-and-reporting-update
https://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/component/weblinks/?task=weblink.go&catid=91:letters-2021-22&id=1576:prescribed-medicine-form-2022-23
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Committed to Achievement 

 

Student News 

Maggie White gets signed by Queens Park Rangers for Under 14 Girls   

Huge congratulations to a very keen footballer in Year 8.  Maggie plays with her 
team, Maidenhead Boys & Girls FC U13 Girls, who won the Berks County Girls        
Division 1 League this year. 

Following on from that success, Maggie has been trialling with various football clubs 
and has now signed for QPR Women U14 Girls! They will be playing in a boys league 
next season which will be a new challenge and from there, when she moves into the 
next age group, she will be playing in the Junior Premier League.         
Exciting times ahead for Maggie!  

Congratulations!!  

 

Well done to all the bakers, sellers and 
supporters of the Rock the Blue Cake 

Sale on Tuesday! 

We raised £147.52 for Children’s                   
Hospice Week.  

http://www.coxgreen.com/
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 Committed to Achievement 

Events 

Last night Year 11 had a fabulous night 

‘dressed up to the nines’ celebrating 

the end of term at their Prom at Royal 

Windsor Racecourse.  We wish them a 

summer full of fun and friendship. 

http://www.coxgreen.com/
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Return of Student Medication 

If we hold medication for your child and you have asked for 

it to be returned, it will be given to your child on 15th July. 

If it has been stated that a parent will collect the                

medication, please arrange for collection on 15th July from 

School Reception. 

Any medication not collected or returned on 15th July will 

be disposed of accordingly. 

 

Student Medication for September  

Should you need your child to bring in medication for September, please complete the necessary form / care 

plan and ensure these are handed in on the first day of term.  All medication should be in its original packaging 

and placed in a named bag along with the paperwork. 

http://cgss.co.uk/asthma2022  

http://cgss.co.uk/greenmed22 

http://cgss.co.uk/epipen22 

http://cgss.co.uk/medformpink22 

http://cgss.co.uk/jext22  

Thank you. 

 

 

 Committed to Achievement 

Notices 

http://www.coxgreen.com/

